NOTICE

Anti-Ragging Committee of the college has been reported a case of violence during Dyal Singh College Student's Union "Freshers Welcome Programme" on 10th March 2022. Any student / Teaching Faculty / Non-Teaching Staff who witnessed it or was present there is requested to provide any details regarding the particulars of the parties involved in the violence to the undersigned at the earliest either through email of the committee convenor: jasleen@dsc.du.ac.in or through a sealed envelope in the principal's office or in person to the committee on Tuesday 22nd March 2022 in conference room from 11:30 am – 1:30 pm.

15 march 2022

Prof Tasleen Kaur Kalia

Convener

Anti-Ragging Committee